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Chief Executive Officer 
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County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru, Bosca Poist 3000 
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T t353  53 9160600 
F: t 353  53 9160699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: w . e p a . i e  

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 Reg. No. D0465-01 

Re: Withdrawal by Monaghan County Council of Waste Water Discharge licence 
amlications in respect of the agglomerations named Aimvalla 

Dear Mr Doherty 

I refer to previous correspondence in relation to the above referenced waste water 
discharge licence application. 

I am to advise that Monaghan County Council formally withdrew their application for a 
waste water discharge licence on 23/0 1 /20 12. The Agency formally acknowledged the 
withdrawal on 28/03/2012. That being the case, it is no longer the fimction of the 
Agency to consider any documentation received by it which relates to the above 
application. 

I am to advise that Monaghan County Couiicil intend submitting an application for a 
Certificate of Authorisations for this agglomeration; 

Please note that there is no requirentent.for you to acknowledge receipt of this letter. 

Yours sincerely, 

-9. Noeleen Keavey 

Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Progamine 


